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COASTAL PELAGIC SPECIES ADVISORY SUBPANEL ON MEMBERSHIP 
APPOINTMENTS AND COUNCIL OPERATING PROCEDURES 

 
The Coastal Pelagic Species Advisory Subpanel (CPSAS) strongly supports the revisions to the 
Council Operating Procedure 1 and Statement of Organization, Practices, and Procedures to 
prevent harassment of participants in the Council process as described in Attachments 5, 6, and 7 
and recommends the Council adopt the revisions for public review. Effective policies on 
harassment are important to providing a productive environment for Council business. 
  
The CPSAS supports uniform rules for all bodies so long as the chair of each body has the authority 
to manage the meeting as needed to ensure that the body can conduct its business in an efficient 
and inclusive manner.  
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